
EXECUTIVE C H A M B E R S  

H O N O L U L U  

L I N D A  L I N G L E  
G O V E R N O R  

January 8, 2010 

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa, President 
and Members of the Senate 

Twenty-Fifth State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 409 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 

Dear Madam President and Members of the Senate: 

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting herewith two (2) copies of 
the results of the State's Periodic Repricing Review, as requested by Senate Concurrent 
Resolution 64, SLH 2009. Pursuant to Act 321, SLH 2001, the report may soon be viewed 
electronically at hawaii.gov/hrd/information/HRDInfoCentral/ReportsCentral/ 
legislative - reports/Legislative - Session - -  of 2010/. 

Sincerely, 

LINDA L I N G L ~  

Enclosures 

C: Honorable Donna Mercado Kim 
Honorable Dwight Takamine 
All Jurisdictions 
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